
 
 

Nothing Without You, Mother; Nothing Without Us 
 
Dear Beloved Friends of Our Blessed Mother, 
 
Have you experienced Our Blessed Mother’s love and protection during this year of the Covid pandemic?  Have you realized how 
important she is in our lives? 
 
In 2005, the Schoenstatt Wayside Shrine in Delphi, Indiana, was dedicated and blessed by Bishop 
Emeritus William Higi. For the past years, Mother Mary has been guiding her children to prepare the 
land as a place for people to come to pray, experience God in nature, peace and Mary's love and 
receive her blessings.  In 2015, Bishop Timothy Doherty dedicated the Stations of the Cross.  Now the 
Blessed Mother is asking us to build her a home where she can always dwell. SHE needs your help.  WE 
need your help. 
 
Plans are underway to reconstruct and enhance the Wayside Shrine.  Land preparation has begun to 
construct a Shelter that will provide protection for her children who come to celebrate special events 
such as pilgrimages, the annual holy Mass, meetings, picnics, school field trips for fun and reflection and 
thanksgiving.  Also, pilgrims are welcome to pray the Stations of the Cross and take part in the monthly 
Rosary Walks.  Future plans include the building of a Welcome Center, and a Schoenstatt Chapel Shrine like 
those you can visit throughout the world. 
 
Help support our Mission to build Mother Mary her Schoenstatt Home in Delphi, Indiana! 

 
There are many ways to help with these building projects.  First is through prayers that will guide us through fulfilling Mother’s 
wishes, second is donations made by mail or a link on the Website, and third is by coming to the land to see it yourself!   
 
Thank you for taking part in our humble request for any help you can give. May your heart be guided to help in any way you can.  All 
donations will be recognized from the smallest to the most generous.  

 

               
 
Cordially yours in our Covenant with the Blessed Mother, 
 

Sister Ann Astell, Schoenstatt Sister of Mary, and 
 
The Schoenstatt of Indiana Board of Directors 
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